
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, January 9, 2023 
 
Music Department 
 
Welcome Back Port Perry High School!  
 

 Regular rehearsals will begin today as we start our preparations for festival season.   
 This Friday we will visiting S.A. Cawker since we did not have the opportunity back in December due to the 

snowy weather. More information will be given out at rehearsals this week.  
 Girls Ensemble will rehearse today after school but will finish at 3:45pm. Please make arrangements for an 

early pickup time.   
Rugby  
 

There will be a Junior Boys Rugby meeting today in Gym c at the beginning of lunch for all grade 9 and 10 
boys who wish to play 15 aside rugby this year.  

 
Cafeteria  
 

 The cafeteria will be closed today but will re-open tomorrow  
 
Rainbow Alliance  
 

 Rainbow Alliance will meet today at lunch in room 182.  
 
Volleyball  
 

 The Junior Girls Volleyball team is looking for experienced score keepers and lines people to work the all-
day tournament on Wednesday, January 11th. If you would like to volunteer, please see Mrs. Cole in the PE 
office at lunch.  
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